
                                                     

TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  

 

 

 

On May 17, 2022 the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action: 

 

1. SD 22-001: A proposal for a one-lot subdivision on Woodward Road (Map 10, Lot 25-5), 

Applicant: Gary McMahon. APPROVED 

 

Please publish 6/1/2022 

 
 


